
 
 

 

 

CHOW.258/2023 
 

March 20, 2023 
 

 

Subject Clarification on news in media  
 

 To the President of the Stock Exchanges of Thailand  
 

Chow Steel Industries Public Company Limited (the Company) refer to the news appeared 
in the media, regarding the “Caesium-137 was found in Kabinburi Factory and shut down whole 
facilities”. The Company would like to clarify that such information is misleading information. From 
investigation, there is no Caesium-137 found in our factory and plant remains operate as normal.  

   Please be informed accordingly.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

( Mr.Anavin Jiratomsiri ) 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


